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HOPKINS PRINTING WELCOMES MARKETING COORDINATOR STEPHANIE CHOW 

COLUMBUS, OH (August 26, 2019) – Continuing their tradition of bringing in talented marketing 
majors to coordinate social media, promotional mailings and marketing events, Hopkins Printing 
welcomes Stephanie Chow as its Marketing Coordinator. 
 

 
 

Chow is joining the Hopkins Printing team as she completes the last year of her undergraduate 
career. 
  
Chow has just entered her senior year at The Ohio State University where she is studying Marketing 
as well as obtaining a minor in Education.  
 
At Ohio State, Chow participates in extracurricular activities, including BuckeyeThon, and is the 
former Electronic Communications Director of Alpha Xi Delta. During the past several summer 
breaks, Chow worked with the National Student Leadership Conference; giving insights into the 
business world to high school students who wish to pursue careers in business. She has worked for 
the NSLC at Northwestern University, University of California - Berkeley, and University of 
Washington - Seattle. Chow has a passion for the creative side of marketing and enjoys working in 
team and group environments. Hopkins Printing is excited to have her join the team for this upcoming 
year. 
 
"We're looking forward to Stephanie adding her creativity and fresh approach to our marketing 
efforts," said Roy Waterhouse, President. 
 

About Hopkins Printing 

Hopkins Printing is a leading high quality sheet-fed commercial printer in Central Ohio. Hopkins 
Printing is a 100% Employee Owned company that has been in business for over 35 years. Hopkins 
has been named Best Workplace in America by Printing Industry of America and has received the 
Better Business Bureau Integrity Award. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Roy Waterhouse 
Hopkins Printing 
614.509.1080 
rwaterhouse@hopkinsprinting.com 


